
Dear __________________________________, Jan 26, 2022

We would like to share an exciting opportunity for summer learning. Summer Connections is
FREE and is 7.5 hours per day from June 14 - July 22.  All students entering 1st through 5th
grade, students who are in Kindergarten - 4th grades in 2021-22, are eligible to participate.

Licensed teachers will be teaching literacy, math, science, art, and career exploration.
Students will engage in hands-on Science, Technology, Engineering and Math (STEM)
activities for 60 minutes each day.  There will also be fun events throughout the summer at
the school and students will go on field trips!

Breakfast, lunch and snacks will be provided at no charge.  Students will engage in Social
Emotional Learning every day and will have time to play outside during two recesses.

You can register at https://myportal.dpsk12.org/.

Applications are first-come, first-served. Once capacity is reached at a school, students will
be placed on a waitlist.

1. Log into your Parent Portal account
2. Select “Summer Connections” in the top navigation bar
3. Complete the application
4. Submit the application

For more information, visit the Summer Connections website at
https://www.dpsk12.org/academics/summer-connections/,

If you need assistance or an alternative for registration, please contact the Expanded
Academic Learning Department at eal@dpsk12.org or 720-423-3629.

Thank you,

Denver Public Schools | 1860 Lincoln St., Denver, CO 80203 | 720-423-3629 | eal@dpsk12.net | dpsk12.org
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